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I am opposed to the bill . I am a small 5 bedroom adult care home. I’ve been running 

it for 11+ years .  

This would create a burden on adult care homes .  

We are not big facilities and we do not have the income like larger settings . Last 

month I had 2 deaths and had to  

Pay 2 referal agencies 120% of both referrals .  

After paying my employees I hardly stayed afloat . Yes, not all months are like that 

but when we are on a limited budget we don’t get the perks of larger settings to offer 

some of what is being asked. We feel like we are so regulated that honestly 

personally  I would walk away from this line of work as the stress and requirements 

have gotten to be too much .  

 


